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Glen Jia

From: Sonal Aggarwal
Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2024 9:01 AM
To: Glen Jia
Subject: Neighbor Email for Sonal's item
Attachments: PXL_20240402_205326058.jpg; PXL_20240402_205334780.jpg

Hi Glen,  
 
This is the only communication that I received for my item. 
 
Thanks! 
Regards,  
Sonal Aggarwal 
 

From: Karen James <semajrak@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, April 2, 2024 7:58 PM 
To: Sonal Aggarwal <saggarwal@smcgov.org> 
Cc: Doug James <djames@cs.stanford.edu> 
Subject: Question about Parcel No. 047-222-260 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know 
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply. 

 

Dear Sonal Aggarwal,  
 
We live at 430 Ferdinand Ave in El Granada, and have seen the posted plans for the home to be built on the lot beside 
us.  From the plans, unless we are misreading them, there seems to be some discrepancy about how close the building 
will be to our property line.  According to the front view, the home seems to be 10' from our property line, but according 
to the back view, it is only 5' from the property line.  Please see attached photos for reference.  We were wondering 
which was correct? 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Regards,  
Karen and Doug James 


